




Dear Prospective Applicant,

On behalf of the Governing Body I’d like to thank you for your interest in becoming Headteacher at our wonderful school - Ravensbury Community School.

Ravensbury is a popular, richly diverse and highly inclusive two form entry school at the heart of a warm and vibrant community in Clayton, East Manchester. We currently have 16 classes supporting 473 children. We are delighted to serve a distinctly heterogenous community, with children coming from many backgrounds, and speaking more than 38 different languages. All learn in harmony in our friendly and caring school environment where pupils are encouraged to achieve their full potential. Around 56.9% of our children are eligible for Pupil Premium funding. 

Our staff are talented, committed and passionate about their work, putting our students front and centre of everything they do. Our pupils are cherished, respected and valued, encouraged to explore, discover and question. Our bespoke curriculum is continually evolving and improving to provide creative, immersive and enquiry-based learning across all subjects.

The recruitment of our next Headteacher follows the retirement of the school’s current serving Head Maureen Hughes, who leaves following a highly successful 7 years in post, and more than 36 years at the school.

Academic excellence is pursued at every opportunity for every pupil, with regular monitoring, evaluating and reflection of our teaching and learning strategies, along with reviewing how this impacts pupil progress. At Ravensbury, all stakeholders work together to understand our strengths and areas for improvement, and then build on these to improve the school as a community.

Our school motto “We create, we explore, we care, we soar!” reflects our key values which is demonstrated throughout the school. We expect our pupils to challenge themselves, to be the best that they can be and to take pride in learning. We recognise and celebrate their achievements both in school and outside in the wider community.

We are looking to appoint someone who is an inspirational, motivated and visionary leader, who will continue to develop the school in its aims to constantly nurture and enrich children, committing to academic excellence, creative learning and success for all. A leader who has a clear understanding of working in an inner city environment and is aware of the challenges this might bring.  We want someone who is passionate about the development of the whole child, who will ensure our pupils are supported to grow into responsible, caring and confident young people, it is essential that the successful candidate possesses strong pedagogical skills and who understands, and can address the opportunities and challenges of the current educational environment and wider society.  

They will need excellent leadership skills with the vision, energy and commitment to lead our school in the next stages of its development. Our Ofsted inspection in 2017 rated the school as Outstanding. Our ungraded inspection in June 2024 didn’t change that judgement, however, did point to evidence suggesting that a graded inspection might not have been as high if it had been graded at the time. We are looking for someone to seek out and rise to the challenge of working towards the areas identified by Ofsted and their recommendations, and put the school in the best possible position for its next inspection in 12-18 months’ time. Our school if proudly in a strong budgetary position, through careful, robust management and caretaking of the school’s finances. 

We pride ourselves on having a dynamic and active governing body reflective of wider society, comprised of people with a vast range of skills and experiences, which we utilise to support and challenge the work of the school. The relationship between the Headteacher and their governors is a vitally important one. Our new Headteacher can expect to be well supported, and where needed, challenged by myself and fellow governors, as we seek out the best for Ravensbury - its pupils, staff and wider community. It is nothing less than they deserve.

I hope you look at Ravensbury with keen interest and can see yourself being our next visionary leader to take the school into its next chapter.

If after looking at the pack, you wish to apply for this post, please submit your application to the school at HTRecruitment@ravensbury.manchester.sch.uk by midday on Thursday 20th March 2025. 

Please do not send a curriculum vitae. Your supporting statement should describe how you meet the criteria for the role and the Headteacher’s standards, and should include examples of how you have demonstrated them in your current or previous roles that you have held.

If you have any questions or queries about the role or our school, please don’t hesitate to get in touch using the contact details within this letter.

I look forward to receiving your application pack.

Thank you for your interest in Ravensbury Community School.

Best wishes,

Adam Woof

Chair of the Board of Governors
Ravensbury Community School
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Headteacher: Mrs Maureen Hughes BEd (Hons)
Tartan Street, Manchester, M11 4EG | T: 0161 223 0370 | F: 0161 231 9595 | E: head@ravensbury.manchester.sch.uk
“Ravensbury Community School is committed to the protection and safety of all its stakeholders"
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